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     @CentreGlenbrae                                                                                                      September 2020                                                         
Dear Parent
A very warm welcome to you all especially our new parents and children.
Thank you for your patience while we settle in to a new way of working in these uncertain times!








   
Staff News
A warm welcome to Hilary and Rebecca who have moved from the out of school care to the 3-5 room and also Caroline our new part time EYECO, also in the 3-5 room. Jade Jay is our new Early Years Support Assistant who is working in the 2-3 room. Stephanie, from the baby room is now off on maternity leave and we wish her well as she waits for her new arrival.  Shona Scott will cover for Stephanie until she returns. (2-3 Room)



COVID-19 update.

At present and for the foreseeable future the nursery will not be allowing access to any non-essential visitors, unfortunately this includes parents. 
If your child becomes unwell they will need to be collected as soon as possible. It is important that your contact details are up to date and you are contactable by phone. Prompt collection will help to reduce the risk of spreading the virus to others. 
Please remember to follow the guidelines for social distancing rules when approaching the nursery entrance. 
· Follow the one way system
· Wear a face covering (covering both nose and mouth)
· One adult per child to drop off and collect 
· The car park is for staff only
· Please inform us if you are returning from abroad.
· Contact information is up to date.
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All rooms are focusing on the Health and Wellbeing of children at the moment, keeping them healthy, happy, safe and secure. Regular phone calls between keyworkers and parents will help with setting and planning next steps in your child’s learning.













Lunches
If your child requires to bring a packed lunch please speak to a member of staff. We have a procedure in place which will allow for this to happen safely. A copy of the 3 week menu will be sent out to you and is also displayed at the nursery entrance. 

Children’s Attendance                                    
If your child is going to be off nursery for any reason could you please phone and let us know.  Our telephone number is 714987.
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Nursery 
Sweatshirts

We have some sweatshirts and polo shirts available to buy, and have more on order which will arrive in a couple of weeks time.  If you are interested in buying any please ask for an order form at nursery or complete the one attached and return it to us.  Once we have your order ready we would ask that you hand in the correct amount in an envelope and you can collect your order safely.
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  Please follow us on twitter       
           @CentreGlenbrae
This page will keep up to date with photos of your children’s learning.
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Mon 12th - Fri 16th Oct – School Holiday
Mon 19th Oct – In-Service Day.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Children in a 50 week placement (pattern 2, 3, 4 & 5) should still attend, please ask a member of staff if you are unsure.
-----------------------------------------------

As always thank you for your continued support. If you have any concerns or comments about our service please talk to your child’s keyworker, or a member of the management team. 
Joyce Patrick Head of Centre,
Fiona Brogan Depute Head or Julie McIntosh Senior.

                                                 

                                                      Sweatshirt Order Form

         
         Child’s Name………………………………………………………………………………………..

	Item

	Colour
	Size
	Quantity
	Price £
	Total £

	
Sweatshirt
	
Red
	2-3yrs (22”)
	
	9.50
	

	
	
	3-4yrs (24”)
	
	9.50
	

	
	
	5-6yrs (26”)
	
	9.50
	

	
Sweatshirt
	
Royal

	2-3yrs (22”)
	
	9.50
	

	
	
	3-4yrs (24”)
	
	9.50
	

	
	
	5-6yrs (26”)
	
	9.50
	

	
Polo Shirt

	
Red
	2-3yrs (22”)
	
	7.50
	

	
	
	3-4yrs (24”)
	
	7.50
	

	
	
	5-6yrs (26”)
	
	7.50
	

	
Polo Shirt

	
Sky
	2-3yrs (22”)
	
	7.50
	

	
	
	3-4yrs (24”)
	
	7.50
	

	
	
	5-6yrs (26”)
	
	7.50
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